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March 2018

Vivo is planning to open Dover Drive for
respite for some people in March.

Some emergency ambulances cannot take
people in wheelchairs. People are speaking to
the Ambulance Service to make sure this gets
sorted out. More news soon,

The Partnership Board is going to invite some
different people to a special meeting to answer
questions. This might be people from hospitals
or local councillors or service providers. If you
can think of a question you want to ask someone
please let us know.

The council is looking at what services adults
with learning disabilities want in the future.
If you would like to have a say please let us know.

If you would like more information contact
Ali McAvoy at the Peoples Choice Group.
ali.peopleschoicegroup@gmail.com

www.peopleschoicegroup.co.uk




